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Docket No. 030-30758 License No. 08-28270-01
EA.No. 94-021

Mediantic Research Foundation
ATrN: 13arbara V. Howard

President
108 Irving Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20010

Dear Dr. Howard:

This refers to the Enforcement Conference conducted at our office in King of Prussia,
Pennsylvania on February 10, 1994. The subjects discussed at this meeting are described in the
enclosed Enforcement Conference Report.

Enforcement action resulting from this inspection will be transmitted to you under separate
cover. In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice", Part 2, Title 10,
Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the Public Document Room.
No reply to this letter is required.

Your cooperation with us in this matter is appreciated.

Thank you for your cooperation. :

Sincerely,

'}C , c/n GJ S

Charles W. Hehl, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure:
Enforcement Conference Report No. 030-30758/94-002

cc w/ encl:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
District of Columbia i
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